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What fantastic Nativity. They all looked amazing and did well performing in front of their family 
members. I am so very proud of our children, and my team for putting on this wonderful event. 
Our topic will continue with the theme Christmas. In class we will be writing letters to Santa, 
discussing how they feel when they receive gifts from parents and Father Christmas.  
                                                               
Homework  
Will be sent home linked to class topic. Last week for homework.  
 
The letter in class will be ‘K,’ could you create a collage with your children with objects that begin 
with the letter ‘K,’ we will share these on Thursday at circle time to promote speech sounds. 
Homework has now been sent home; it is linked to the class topic.  
 
Christmas Fayre Friday the 13th of December at Sunbeams – 4pm – 6pm 
We will have face painting, a raffle, teddy tombola, Farther Christmas and lots more, see you 
there it will be lots of fun! 
 
Dates for diary  
20th of December Nursery Christmas songs from 10am till 11.30. It is the last day of term and 
school will close at 1pm.  
Back to school 6th of January.  
20th January Inset Day  
 
 
Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  
 
  


